
Staffing for 2020-2021 

Outlined in this newsletter you will notice some changes to staffing next year.  We will show you 

which staff are in which classes and when we send out your childôs end of year report we will 

include a meet the teacher letter so you know which class your child will be in in September. 

 

нпΦсΦнл 

Congratulations and Goodbye 

Huge congratulations to Miss Lowe who is moving on to further her 

career as Assistant Headteacher in another school.  Miss Lowe 

has been at St. Joseph & St. Bede for 14 years and we thank her 

for her hard work and wish her every success as she continues her 

career.  

Mrs. Singleton will be working as part of a team in the Autumn term 

on supporting our children.  This is part of our Covid recovery plan 

to enable children to catch up.   

Late in the Autumn term she will be starting her maternity leave as 

her beautiful family grows.   

.ǳƛƭŘƛƴƎǎ ŀƴŘ LƳǇǊƻǾŜƳŜƴǘǎ bŜǿǎ 

hǳǊ ƴŜǿ Y{м ¸ŜŀǊ м ŎƭŀǎǎǊƻƻƳκōƻƛƭŜǊ ƘƻǳǎŜ ŎƻƴǾŜǊǎƛƻƴ ǿƛƭƭ ōŜƎƛƴ ǿƻǊƪ ƴŜȄǘ ǿŜŜƪ ŀƴŘ ǿƛƭƭ ōŜ ǊŜŀŘȅ ŦƻǊ 

ǘƘŜ ŎƘƛƭŘǊŜƴ ǘƻ ƳƻǾŜ ƛƴǘƻ ƛƴ ǘƘŜ {ǇǊƛƴƎ ǘŜǊƳ ƛƴ WŀƴǳŀǊȅΦ 

5ǳǊƛƴƎ ƭƻŎƪŘƻǿƴ ǿŜ ƘŀǾŜ ōŜŜƴ ǾŜǊȅ ōǳǎȅ ƻǊƎŀƴƛǎƛƴƎΣ 

ǇŀƛƴǝƴƎ ŀƴŘ ƛƳǇǊƻǾƛƴƎ ǘƘŜ ǎŎƘƻƻƭ ƎǊƻǳƴŘǎΦ  !ǎ ǇŀǊǘ ƻŦ ǘƘƛǎ 

ǿŜ ƘŀǾŜ ƘŀŘ ƴŜǿ ƭƻŎƪŜǊǎ ƛƴǎǘŀƭƭŜŘ ŦƻǊ ǘƘŜ ƧǳƴƛƻǊ 

ŎƭƻŀƪǊƻƻƳǎΦ  tƭŜŀǎŜ ƴƻǘŜ bh ǊǳŎƪǎŀŎƪǎ ǿƛƭƭ ōŜ ŀƭƭƻǿŜŘ ƛƴ 

ǎŎƘƻƻƭ ŀǎ ōŀƎǎ ƘŀǾŜ ǘƻ Ŭǘ ƛƴ ǘǊŀȅǎ ŀƴŘ Ŏŀƴ ƻƴƭȅ 

ŀŎŎƻƳƳƻŘŀǘŜ ōƻƻƪǎ ōŀƎǎΦ  [ƻŎƪŜǊǎ ǿƛƭƭ ƻƴƭȅ Ŭǘ ŎƻŀǘǎΣ 

ǇŀŎƪŜŘ ƭǳƴŎƘŜǎ ŀƴŘ t9 ōŀƎǎ ŀƴŘ ŦƻǊ ƘŜŀƭǘƘ ŀƴŘ ǎŀŦŜǘȅ 

ǇǳǊǇƻǎŜǎ ǘƘŜ ƅƻƻǊ Ƴǳǎǘ ǊŜƳŀƛƴ ŎƭŜŀǊΦ 



Nursery  

Mrs Aspinall and Miss Marcroft  

Class 1E: Reception  

Mrs Ellison, Miss Treanor and Mrs Greenhalgh  

Class 2S: Reception  

Mrs Swatridge and Mrs Hamer  

Class 3O: Reception  

Miss OċNeill, Mrs Seitbekir and Miss Greenhalgh 

Meet the Teaching Team 



Class 4K: Year 1/2  

Miss Keiley, Miss Bibby/Mrs Solczak and Miss McQueeny  

Class 5W: Year 2  

Mr Whalley and Miss Blinkhorn  

Class 6M: Year 3  

Miss McCaffer and Mrs Baumber  

Class 7C: Year 3/4  

Miss Chadwick and Mrs Hindle  



Class 8H: Year 4  

Mr Holden and Mrs Evans  

Class 9W: Year 5  

Miss Wheeler, Mrs Evans and Mrs Bennett  

Class 10D: Year 5/6  

Mrs Daly, Mrs Lord, Miss Mahon and Miss Corrigan  

Class 11B: Year 6  

Miss Burke, Mrs Kelly and Miss Nisar  


